
 

1 
 
 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
28 February 2023 

Firefinch Limited 
ABN: 11 113 931 105 
 

T +61 8 6149 6100 
E info@firefinchltd.com 
W firefinchltd.com 

Level 3 
31 Ventnor Avenue 
West Perth WA 6005 
Australia ASX: FFX 

 
 

Audit update 

Firefinch Limited (“the Company” or “FFX”) wishes to provide the following update in relation to its 
audit of the half-year accounts for the six months ended 30 June 2022 and audited financial 
statements for the year ending 31 December 2022. 
 
The audits are well underway with good progress made by the Firefinch financial team and it’s 
Auditor,  Price Waterhouse Coopers. There have been complex technical matters to address in 
respect to the accounting treatment of Firefinch’s interest in its 80% shareholding of Société des 
Mines de Morila (“Morila SA”), the Malian company that owns the Morila Gold Mine. This has 
included a re-assessment of the work already competed on the June 30, 2022 financial statements 
due to the announcement the Company made to the market on 3 November 2022, titled ‘Morila 
Gold Project Recapitalisation Update’. 
 
As an update to my letter to shareholders of 14 December 2022, I wish to advise that both the half-
year accounts and the audited financial statements for the year ending 31 December 2022 will be 
published with ASX by the end of March 2023. 
 
 
 
 
 
Scott Lowe 
Managing Director 
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